
 

 
WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
CABINET – 7th January 2025 
 
 
QUESTIONS BY MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
Notice of the following question has been received in accordance with the Council’s 
Constitution  
 
1. Question to the Executive Member for Environment from Natalie Evans 

“In Greenfield, we have 21 houses and 11 parking spaces, making people park 
on the grass verges. Please can you let us know what ration of house to car 
parking space do you think is appropriate and what are you going to do to 
enable more parking for the residents?" 
 
 


